
Admissions to Class XI 

Parents may please note that the last date for submission of fees to 

confirm admission to Class XI is Saturday 15.02.2025. We will be 

compelled to close admissions because orders for books etc will 

need to be placed with the Publishers so that they can deliver on 

time. 


